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Submission: Re: Prioritisation of Precinct Planning to include Dwyer Road Precinct.  

Our names are Charles & Janet Grima we are residents and  Bringelly. We 

have resided at this address for  years. Stage 2 of precinct planning for Aerotropolis has indicated 

Dwyer Road Precinct will not have priority zoning following the current exhibition period. We have 

been advised for Dwyer Road Precinct the timeframe for our area to be rezoned will be anything 

from 10-30 years.  

We find this unacceptable being 3kms from a 24/7 operational airport. The dust pollution settling on 

our roofs can not be controlled and therefore going into our daily water supply (tank water in the 

Dwyer Road Precinct) Currently the road infastructure works are creating noise & air pollution. The 

noise of 24/7 aircraft is a major concern.  

This area for the past 45 years has been a peaceful rural area for all who live here. Previously we 

lived in Marrickville hence moved from there to get away from the noise & pollution of aircraft. As 

residents within the Dwyer Road Precinct we request urgent attention to the prioritisation of zoning 

our properties so that we all are given a fair and reasonable opportunity to move away from the 

area before the operations of a 24 Hour Airport commences. 




